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LOMBARD POLICE DEPARTMENT

AWARD OF VALOR PRESENTATION

Date: January 12, 2005

To: Honorable Village President and Board of Trustees
William T. Lichter, Village Manager

From: Ray Byre
Chief of Police

At the regularly scheduled Village Board meeting on January 20, 2005, the
Lombard Police Department will be presenting the AWARD OF VALOR to
Lieutenant James Glennon, Officer Jerry O’Meara and Officer Joseph
Statkus. This is the department’s highest award and reflects the heroism
displayed by all three officers during the shooting incident on September 2,
2004. We appreciate the opportunity to be able to present this award in a
public setting.



